
 

 

 

  

 
 
 

19th October 2023 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 

Reception 6-Week-In Meeting 
 

We would like to invite all our Reception parents and carers to a meeting on Friday 3rd November at 9:30am 
(please note that 9.00am was incorrectly stated in a recent letter). Miss Summerfield will talk you through 
the new Early Years curriculum, how we teach phonics and explain how you can support your child at home.  
 
There will be an opportunity to ask Miss Summerfield or Mrs Bennett any general questions at the end. The 
presentation will be available on the website following the meeting. 
 
We expect the meeting to last up to an hour. We politely ask that you do not bring younger siblings if at all 
possible but we do understand that this may be unavoidable. 
 
There will be an upcoming parent Numicon (maths) workshop for Reception parents. Further details will 
follow nearer the time. 
 
Please sign in at the front entrance after dropping your child at school. If you are attending the Family Reading 
session prior to the 6 Week In Meeting, please go straight to the hall after Family Reading has finished and 
sign in for the meeting with Miss Summerfield. Thank you. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you, 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The School Office 
 
 
 
 
 


